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Wharf Construction Update: Final Steps in Progress
We’re excited to update you on the ongoing construction of the wharf. While progress is being
made, the floating docks have not yet passed their final inspection. It’s essential that this inspection
is completed successfully to ensure the safety of everyone using the wharf.

We’re almost there! We know it’s taking a bit longer than expected, and we truly appreciate your
patience. The safety and readiness of the wharf are our top priority, and we want to ensure
everything is fully prepared before opening.

An official announcement will be made once the wharf is ready for use. Until this time the wharf
remains CLOSED.

In the meantime, if  you are aware of any boat owners with vessels currently docked, please reach
out to them to remove their boats until further notice.

Thank you for your cooperation and continued support!
If  you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at wharfproject@katzie.ca.



EQUIPMENT
REMOVAL
Please be advised that the outdoor workout
equipment located near the Gymnasium at the
Health and Community Centre will be removed
due to safety concerns. Unfortunately, there have
been several injuries and near-misses reported.
While this equipment was intended for fitness use,
it has often been mistaken for a playground,
especially by children, which poses a significant
safety risk.

We plan to reinstall the equipment at a more
suitable location in the future. We appreciate your
understanding as we prioritize the well-being and
safety of all community members.
Thank you for your cooperation.

For work out alternatives, we
do have fitness classes

Sunday’s and Tuesdays in
the Gymnasium, please see

the Wellness Canoe
Newsletter for more details.



Wednesday

Start at

Katzie Health and Community Centre

28th of May, 2025

3:00 PM - 6:00 PM

19700 Salish Road, Pitt Meaodws

Join us for an Open House where each department will
showcase what they’ve been working on, along with
upcoming projects and updates. It’s a great opportunity to
connect, learn, and celebrate the work being done across
the community.

We look forward to seeing you there and sharing a meal
with KFN employees.

Prizes: Grand Prize and Multiple giveaway
Enter prize giveaways at each department display you visit

Annual
Open House

Come and Join us for our Annual Open
House and General Band Meeting!

Katzie First Nation
https://katzie.ca

Following the Open House, we’ll be holding our
Quarterly General Band Meeting.

See the next page for full event details.



KATZIE
FIRST NATION

... Land of the Moss

P: (604)465-8961 | F: (604)465-5949
19700 Salish Road, Pitt Meadows, BC, V3Y2G6

Open House and General Band Meeting
Notice and Agenda

Wednesday, May 28, 2025
3:00 PM - 8:00 PM

In Person at KHCC Gym | 19700 Salish Road,
or Online [GBM Only] via Teams (link to follow)

3:00 PM

5:00 PM

6:00 PM

8:00 PM

Doors Open: Open House & Department Info Booths

Dinner - Chinese Food (Open House will Continue)

Formal General Band Meeting Begins

General Band Meeting Ends & Grand Door Prizes Draws

[In Person Only]

[In Person and Online]

Prizes: Grand prize and Multiple giveaways, including [gift cards etc]

*Submit any agenda items to meetings@katzie.ca no later than

Monday, May 19, 2025 at 4pm*

(Online Meeting Link will be provided closer to the GBM)







Katzie & BC Outdoor Education are please to
announce the following class dates:

Last class 
June 8  th

From 10am to 6pm
To register for one of these dates, please contact

Sarah ASAP at training@katzie.ca. If you have
already signed up, please notify us which dates you

can commit to.
Please note these classes are held in Mission.  Gas
cards and/or transportation will be provided for

those attending.

Lunch provided



Are you interested in learning professional
butchering techniques and proper meat care? 

The Training Department is excited to offer a
specialized class that will teach you essential skills

in handling, processing, and preserving meat.
What you’ll learn: 

✅ Butchering fundamentals
 ✅ Meat handling and care

 ✅ Proper techniques for cutting and storing meat
If you're interested in joining, please contact:  

Sarah at 📧 training@katzie.ca 
to sign up or get more details.

Don’t miss this great opportunity to sharpen your
skills!

**There will only be 15 seats available for this
class**

**Date to be determined** 

📢 Butcher Training & Meat Care Class

- 

Sign Up Now! 🥩



06.12.2025
CONTACT 

We are excited to announce our upcoming Katzie First
Nation Education Awards, celebrating the

achievements of our students. Eligible students:
Kindergarten to grade 12 & Post Secondary Students &

Graduates. 
We need your help! If you yourself would like to be
acknowledged, or have children living off-reserve,

please sign them up for the awards as we would like for
all of our children, youth and community members to

be recognized for their great efforts this year!

KATZIE FIRST NATION

MEGHAN@KATZIE.CA



Victor Florence
Youth Lead
victor@katzie.ca

Meghan Florence
Youth Coordinator
meghan@katzie.ca

Kennedy Vanderwoerd
Youth Coordinator - Barnston Island
kennedy@katzie.ca

Youth Team

M A Y /  2 0 2 5

K a t z i e  F i r s t  N a t i o n  Y o u t h  P r o g r a m
Mondays: Open Gym/ISPARC
Tuesdays: 13+ Highschool Group
Wednesdays: Homework Group

Thursdays: Open Gym/Drumming & Singing
Fridays: Family Nights

May Birthdays

If you’d like your child’s name to be celebrated here, please send their birthdate to Meghan at Meghan@katzie.ca 

Sophie Bailey
Clarissa Moody-Jimmy

Mikka Florence
Raymond Peter

James Adams Jr
Evelyn Adams

Daemon Killam



Attention Parents and Guardians of Students in
School Districts 35, 36, and 42!

We are excited to announce that we need your help in
getting the consent forms for the 2025-2026 school year

signed and submitted/ These forms are crucial for enabling
seamless information sharing between Katzie First Nations
and the school districts, ensuring our students receive the

best possible support and care
How to get the forms: 

Pick up available with Peggy at the reception of the Health
and Community Center.
Email: Request a copy via email from Meghan, Youth
Engagement & Education Coordinator at meghan@katzie.ca

Exciting Prize Draw: To show our appreciation, we are holing a
prize draw! Submit your completed forms with all required
information by May 9 . 2025 to be entered.th

Prizes Include: 
First Prize: $200 gift card
Second Prize: $100 gift card
Third prize: $50 gift card

Thank you for your cooperation and support in making
this a successful school year!











BANNED INDIVIDUALS
The individuals in the pictures below are formally banished from all Katzie First Nation

Lands. If you see any of these individuals on Katzie Lands, please report their name and

location immediately.

During Office Hours (Monday - Friday, 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM): Contact the Katzie First

Nations Land Steward at 604-465-8921, extension 418, or email landsteward@katzie.ca

After Hours: Contact the RCMP at 604-463-6251 with the individual’s name and location.

Greg Patterson Randy Frostad Wil l iam Lowen Rick Vanderwal James Steinmann

Christ ina Wall is Frank Wil l iams Lance Rosiek Tom Blackbird Richard Rheaume

Courtney Frostad Ricky Halverson Rebecca Bai ley Misty Chalmers Logan Chick

Cody Florence Ileah McCarthy




